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Date: 03.04.2024 
 
To, 
The Manager, 
Listing Operations, 
BSE Limited, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window in terms of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider 
Trading) Regulations, 2015 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is to inform that in terms of Company’s Code of Practices and Procedures for fair Disclosure of 
Unpublished Price Sensitive Information (UPSI) and the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 
Regulations, 2015, the trading window for dealing in securities of the Company shall be closed for all 
Designated Persons (including Directors and Promoters) and their relatives, from April 01, 2024 till 
the completion of 48 hours after the declaration of the Financial Results of the Company for the Half 
Year and Financial Year ending on 31st March, 2024. 
 
Accordingly, all Designated Persons and their immediate relatives are advised not to trade in the 
securities of the Company during the aforesaid period of Closure of Trading Window. 
 
This trading window closure notice operates independently and does not intend to amend, alter, 
modify, curtail, or extend any other notice(s) on the closure of trading window, if any, for any other 
purpose, whether currently in effect or to be issued during the validity of this notice. 
 
You are requested to please take the same on your record. 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 

 

For Vruddhi Engineering Works Limited 
  
 
 
__________________ 
Vedant Mukesh Mehta       
Whole-time Director        
DIN 08936999  
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